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Autumn                                         September 2020 
 

Mars Class 
 

 

Wishing you all a very warm welcome back, especially my 

new Year 5s.  I am very excited to think on the eve of the new 

academic year, of getting back into our new normal with my 

full class.  I can’t wait to start working with you all. 

Mrs Katy Last 

 

This new academic year…… 

Will be different; we have a new classroom layout, we have extra 

routine handwashing measures in place, we will have virtual 

assemblies, but what most definitely will be the same is our 

enthusiasm for teaching all of you.  We can’t wait to see you all 

shine this year. 

Homework…. 

Eventually, when we have got used to our new routine, will be fun 

and exciting and set online on our Google Classroom platforms.  

Watch this space for more info. 

Reading, lovely reading……….. 

Will be so important in Mars Class.  All of you will be able to select a 

book to read for pleasure in school, unfortunately you will not be 

able to bring these home due to Covid restrictions.  As a class we 

will be enjoying ‘My Story – The Tudor Queen’ by Alison Prince to 

compliment our Topic.  This will be alongside our class Guided 

Reading.  Please still read your own book choices at home. 

Happy Half Term! 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Wednesdays 

PE – please come to school in your 

PE kit. 

Thursdays 

Miss Peck teaching all day 

 

 

Please do ensure your child has a 

water bottle in school every day.   

These will always be kept on their 

tables . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, you can always  email 

me – 

k.last@southwoldprimaryschool.org 

 


